Crown of Glory Lutheran Church
Outdoor Worship Guidelines
Summer 2020

We are thrilled to be able to offer outdoor worship on July 12th and August 16th at Crown of Glory! 
To ensure that each person’s healthy and safety continue to be a top priority, we expect each worship participant to abide by the following guidelines:
1. Wash your hands before you arrive!
2. If you are not feeling well, please stay home and worship with us online.
3. Masks are required, only to be removed to drink water or partake in Holy Communion.
4.  Social/physical distancing of 6 feet must be maintained between each person outside of a family unit. Families may sit closer together. The ushers will help provide guidance for placement of chairs and maintaining 6 feet.
5. Please refrain from shaking hands or physical contact of any kind.
6. There will not be any collective speaking or singing; all music will be provided by the worship team for the congregation to listen to and enjoy.
7. Only the church staff and worship team members are allowed inside the church building.
8. Utilize hand sanitizer when able (there will be sanitizer provided around the worship area).
We are grateful for your enthusiastic participation and adherence to these guidelines, and we look forward to worshipping with you in this new and exciting way!
